

The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

Phase One Update

Hello Moore Center Families.

While we are encouraged by recent trends that indicate that the spread of COVID-19 is moving in the right direction, we are still concerned about the numbers we are seeing in the community.



For this reason, we will remain in our current phase - Phase One - until at least February 14th.

As always, our goal is to keep your family and our staff safe, and we are as eager as you to return to a more normal level of services.

Be well,

Janet

Janet Bamberg
President & CEO
The Moore Center



©2022 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®

A GoDaddy® company